
FINANCIAL MONITORING 2022/23 – TO THE END OF JULY 2022 

Finance and Investment Advisory Committee – 6 September 2022 

 
 
 

Introduction and Background 

1. Recently the National Employers for local government services made their 
final pay award offer for 1 April 2022.  The implications of this are currently 
being added to the July 2022 financial monitoring position to provide a more 
up to date report. 
 

2. The Financial Monitoring report will be issued prior to the committee 
meeting. 

 
 

Report of: Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Officer – Finance & Trading

Status: For Consideration

Also considered by: Cabinet – 20 September 2022

Key Decision: No 

This report supports the Key Aim of: Effective Management of Council 
Resources

Portfolio Holder: Cllr. Matthew Dickins

Contact Officers: Alan Mitchell, Ext. 7483

Adrian Rowbotham, Ext. 7153

Recommendation to Finance and Investment Advisory Committee:  

a) That the report be noted and any comments forwarded to Cabinet.

Recommendation to Cabinet: 

a) Cabinet considers any comments from Finance and Investment Advisory 
Committee and notes the report.

Reason for recommendation: Sound financial governance of the Council.



Key Implications 

Financial 

The financial implications will be set out elsewhere in this report.  

Legal Implications and Risk Assessment Statement. 

Under Section 151 of the Local Government Act 1972, the Section 151 officer has 
statutory duties in relation to the financial administration and stewardship of the 
authority.  

Detailed budget monitoring is completed on a monthly basis where all variances 
are explained. Future risk items are also identified.  

Equality Assessment 

The decisions recommended through this paper have a remote or low relevance to 
the substance of the Equality Act. There is no perceived impact on end users. 

Net Zero Implications 

The decisions recommended through this paper have a remote or low relevance to 
the council’s ambition to be Net Zero by 2030. There is no perceived impact 
regarding either an increase or decrease in carbon emissions in the district, or 
supporting the resilience of the natural environment. 

 

  

Adrian Rowbotham 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Officer - Finance & Trading 

Appendices

Appendix A – July 2022 Budget Monitoring Commentary (to follow)

Appendix B – July 22 Financial Information (to follow)

Background Papers

None
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